
USS NAUTILUS 2022 REUNION UPDATE 

MARCH 29, 2022 

Dear Crew Members, NAAI Members, and Families, 

We are all looking forward to our Nautilus Reunion.  Much time has 
passed since the last one and it has been difficult for us not to be 
together and enjoy each other's company.  The reunion planning is in full 
swing and nearly complete.  It is our wish that you can join us in Groton 
July 2022. 

The Nautilus has been taken to Electric Boat (EB) for her much needed 
reconditioning.  We have been informed that the boat may or may not be 
back to the museum as we had hoped in time for our gathering.  In the 
event that she is not back we are trying to work out a way to see her at 
EB. 

Nautilus is important to all of us, both crew and family, because we are 
all members of the greater family of Nautilus.  The Nautilus, as you well 
know, represents a turning point in the history of the human race.  
Therefore, our presence in Groton is important to strengthen all of our 
memories and carry on the legacy of Historic Ship Nautilus (SSN-571), 
a submarine that changed the world. 

See you there! 

Robert D. Childs 
NAAI President 
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Pat Anderson - Scholarship Chairperson 

March 15, 2022, was the deadline for students applying for a Nautilus 
scholarship for the 2022-2023 collage academic year. I look forward to 
announcing in the next newsletter the number of applicants that completed 
the application process as well as the number and amount of scholarships our 
fully-funded Nautilus Education Assistance Fund will award this year. The 
evaluation of the applications, always conducted under the auspices of the 
Dolphin Scholarship Foundation, will be completed in May and the awardees 
will be announced at that time. We wish each and every applicant all the best.   
Pat Anderson, Scholarship Chair  

Wanda Sells - Facebook 

What an amazing collection of memories over the life of The First And The 
Finest. Thanks to the members and the Museum and OIC Lt. Commander 
Sutton for your contributions and keeping us current and up to date as the 
Nautilus is in dry dock for reconditioning. The videos are amazing.  Please 
continue to encourage your shipmates and families to join.  They are missing 
out on a lot of history.  If you want to join please send me an email  
requesting to join:  wandasells46@gmail.com and I will send you an 
invitation. 

Rich Young - Webmaster 

The website is up and running.  Please take a look and let me know your 
thoughts.  
The website is https:www.ussnautilus.net 
My email address is:  bear6457@msn.com. I look forward to hearing from 
you. 
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Rich Young has contracted a company to develop and sale tee shirts and 
hat for our reunion.  Below are the styles and prices and ordering 
information. The website is highlighted below.  These are for women 
and children also.  We will not have these on sale at the reunion so 
please order them now. 

•
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Crew Member Reunion Short Sleeve Tees
$11.95 - $15.95
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Crew Member Reunion Long Sleeve Tees
$13.95 - $17.95
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First and Finest (No Crew Member) Reunion Short...
$11.95 - $15.95
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First and Finest (No Crew Member) Reunion Long ...
$13.95 - $17.95
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Collision Back Short Sleeve Tees
$12.25 - $16.25
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Port Authority® Snapback Trucker Cap
$16.50
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USS Nautilus Online

Contact
T-ZERS Shirt Shop  
1510 N. Main St.  
Meridian, Idaho 83642

2088885877  
https://tzersshirtshop.com  
j.morgan@tzersshirtshop.com 

T-ZERS Shirt Shop
USS Nautilus Online
Powered by Printavo

Accepted Payment Methods
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